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National Association of Social Workers Approves Workshop for Continuing 
Education Credits 

 
Columbia, SC – National Association of Social Workers Approves Workshop for 
Continuing Education Credits 
 
The South Carolina Chapter of the National Association of Social Workers approved the 
workshop titled “Elder Financial Abuse in the Dementia Community” for continuing 
education credits. Social workers taking the training will now be able to get two general 
hours of continuing education credits once they attend the workshop session. 

 

For more information, call 803-622-3597 or email support@straightroadint.org 

 

Straight Road International is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization which focuses on health and financial 
literacy. 


